
MEMORANDUM

April 12,2009

' pueutruocui^NT
INDEX No.

#9 0782
CITY CLERK'S OFFICE
tUUSCATINE. IOWA

TO: AJ Johnson, City Administrator yA
FROM: Richard Klimes, Director of Parks and Recreation^^^
SUBJECT: Request Approval-Purchase Order for Zoo Garden Construction Project

Please accept this memo and the attached information as a request for approval of a
purchase order for construction services for the Weed Park Zoo Garden Project.

As you may recall, the Muscatine Recreation Advisory Commission at the October 3,
2007 meeting approved the concept plan of the Weed Park Zoo Garden Project subject to
100% outside flmding. Additionally, the Muscatine City Council at the October 5,2007
in-depth meeting also approved the Weed Park Zoo Garden Project subject to 100%
outside funding.

Bids were solicited for and received for construction services to build the Weed Park Zoo
Garden. Four (4) proposals were sent out with one timely submitted bid that met the
requested services. As the attached memo from Les Dennis, Parks Maintenance
Supervisor will show, Kellor & Kellor submitted a bid for $73,892.00. We feel that the
uniqueness of this project combined with massive volunteer coordination was a major
contributing factor in the limited bids received.

Funding for this project will be mainly through receiving a $70,788.00 Resource
Enhancement and Protection Fund Grant between the City of Muscatine and the Iowa
Department of Natural Resources. The remaining $3104.00 was raised through private
fund raising efforts by the Zoo Garden Committee. Additionally, $20,000.00 has been
raised to date for a maintenance fund to support this project.

At this time, City Staff would request that the Muscatine City Council approve a
purchase order to Kellor & Kellor Landscaping for $73,892.00 for Construction Services
for the Weed Park Zoo Garden Project.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. Please contact me if you have any
comments, questions or concerns.

C: Les Dennis, Park Maintenance Supervisor
Maryrose Peterschmidt, Zoo Garden Committee Chairperson










